

GRAND NATIONAL ASSEMBLY OF TURKEY TURKISH DELEGATION TO THE ASIAN PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY



26.11.2020, Ankara

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey and the President the of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly, it is a great honor and pleasure for me to extend my cordial invitation to Yourselves to personally participate in the Asian Parliamentary Assembly Bureau Meeting which is to be held in Ankara, Turkey, from December 14 to December 16, 2020.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could inform the host Parliament and the APA Secretariat on the composition of your delegation at your earliest convenience, no later than December 8, 2020.

As the host Parliament, the Grand National Assembly of Turkey has the pleasure to offer hospitality during the meeting, including accommodation, meals and local transportation, for one official delegate and one attendee.

Please be informed that all documentations and details regarding the meeting will be forwarded soon.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and personal regards.

Yours sincerely,

Asuman ERDOĞAN

Head of the Turkish APA Group